Tina Chan (7A)

Give our teachers a better chance

I am writing about the Language Benchmark Test for teachers, the results of which were released recently.


Many teachers scored poorly, showing weakness in writing, speaking and reading English.


Last month, about 40 per cent of teachers were still not up to scratch. This has made parents doubt the quality of the education their children are receiving. I believe this is unfair to teachers.


Legislative Councillor Cheung Man-kwong has pointed out that the standard of the benchmark test is too high. Besides, teachers also have very heavy workloads.


Maintaining the quality of language education is undoubtedly important, and the government should do more to help. For example, it could allow teachers more opportunities to repeat the tests.


I believe our teachers make a big contribution to education and should be given a better chance.
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